
RAYSA Board Meeting – Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

Called to order at 6:00 p.m.  (Virtual) 

Members in attendance:  Matthew Graham, Steve Kerr, Robyn Hoover, Missy Koval, Sarah Fortuna, Jim 

Horning, Kevin Lewis, Katie Yohe and Leigh-Ann Scheponik  

 Parent Meeting: 
 Wednesday, September 30th  

 Cash Bash update, refunds, voting for President and Secretary  

 Cash Bash:  
o A live event – Matt will check with baseball to see if Saturday, October 10th is good.  
o Maybe we can pull 5 more $100 tickets as a consolation. It would be $250 from Soccer 

and $250 from baseball?  
 

 Spring and Fall Uniform Distribution and Ticket stub drop off:  
o Matt will send an email about stub drop off and uniform pick up. Possibly Thursday, 

October 1st at the New Eagle fields  
 

 Donora/Palmer Park Report:  

o Jim reported that Donora wants us to remove nets after practices b/c we are currently 

not paying or having a season.  

o Residents reported that deer were getting caught in the nets so now they want us to 

remove the nets from the goals, as well. They will go in the concession stand until March 

when the Spring season starts.  

o We are not permitted to cut the grass. The borough hires someone to do that and if we 

cut the fields it makes the other grass look bad.  

 

 Treasurer’s Report: 

o Sarah will work with Rachel to send an email out about reimbursements.  

o Refunds will go out this week.  

 

 General Meeting: We will hold a WebX meeting for the General Meeting on Wednesday, 

September 30th, 7:00-8:00. Katie showed us the format of what it will look like.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m.  

 

 

 


